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Dear parents and carers 
Thank you for the great attendance at Parent Teacher meetings just before half term. We had 
98% attendance. This shows the huge aspiration of all of our parents that their children do well 
at school and that you support the school in every way you can.  Thank you for also showing 
your support by not taking children out of school in term time. 
 
Warm wishes, 
Meg 

Raising money for charity 

Well done to the School Council for raising over £500 for  

one of our chosen charities, Young Minds! 

The children really enjoyed wearing their headbands and 

taking them home.  

Thank you for the generous donations that you made to 

the just giving page. 

Dates for your diary ….. 
21st February Parents maths workshops for 4 weeks (EYFS/KS1 training room 9.00-11.30) 
27th February Parent information session ‘How to support your child with maths Y1 &Y2’ 9.30 
5th March Parent information session ‘How to help your child prepare for SATS Y6’ 
12th March Parent information session ‘Road safety for primary school children’ 

End of spring term Thursday 28th March—KS2 finish at 1pm and EYFS & KS1  
finish at 1.30pm. First day of summer term Monday 15th April . 
Children need to attend on the last day of spring term and the first day of  
summer term. 

Music in Reception 
Children in Reception were very excited to welcome  
musicians from the Orchestra of the Age of  
Enlightenment. The musicians explained what the  
orchestra does. The 
children listened to 
them play their  
Instruments and 
they also sang songs 
together. It was a 
brilliant  visit! 



World Book Day, Thursday 7th March 2024 

We will be celebrating world book day on Thursday 7th 

March. If they want to, your child can come to school 

dressed as their favourite book 

character. 

Comic Relief 

We will be taking part in Comic Relief on Friday 15th March.  
Your child may wear something red clothing to come to school.  
This could be a red t-shirt, a red hair band, a red jumper etc.   

Football 
Congratulations to the 
Year 5 & 6 Girls’ Football 
Team who had an amazing 
end to their season. Due 
to their hard work and 
persistence, they were 
runners up in the Central 
Football League and made 
it through to finals, which 
is an amazing achieve-
ment. We are so proud of 
them! Thank you to Coach 
Hassan for all of his fan-
tastic efforts with our 
school football teams 
again this year. 

Measles cases are increasing in London 

Measles is a very contagious disease that can make children seriously unwell if they’re not fully vac-
cinated. Check if your child is up to date on their measles vaccinations by looking in their Red Book 
(or vaccine record). If you’re not sure, and to book a free vaccine appointment, contact your GP. It’s 
never too late to catch up. 
If your child is at primary or secondary school in Camden, you can also book 
a free vaccine appointment with the school aged immunisations service by 
calling 020 3317 5076. 
Find more free vaccine appointments near you at camden.gov.uk/measles 


